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Statement by Montenegro
Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Hungary.

Montenegro commends Hungary’s active engagement with the Human Rights Council and the treaty bodies, as well as its continuous voluntary national contribution to the OHCHR. 
Montenegro recognizes the country's normative and institutional activities and policy measures since the previous review. 
We also note concerns about the relatively frequent amendments to the Fundamental Law, given its importance in setting forth the overall level of human rights protection in the country, including institutional and procedural settings and duties. 
Montenegro recommends to Hungary:

· To take measures to ensure that cases of domestic and sexual violence against women are reported, recorded, and thoroughly investigated, and perpetrators are prosecuted and duly punished; 
· (To strengthen the work of the Equal Treatment Authority to address discrimination against children with disabilities and Roma children;(
· To ensure financial and other resources to the Office of the Commissioner for Fundamental Rights necessary to implement its mandate efficiently and independently.
Montenegro wishes Hungary a successful UPR cycle. 

I thank you
